SB 223 must be rejected. It is a mean-spirited attempt to force private schools to conform to public school standards or face steep
social and financial consequences. It violates the rights of private schools and their students, as well as the rights of public school
districts and the organizations that provide interscholastic activities to thousands of Oregon students.



